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FROM THE EDITOR

NOVEMBER MEETING NOTES

For many years now Model 
Airplane News has been a good 
friend to the Delaware R/C Club. 
Here is a chance to help them, 
and get famous at the same time. 
Model Airplane News has a 
column called Pilot Projects where 
they feature photos of builders 
with their airplanes along with 
information about the planes. 
Lately, MAN has been having 
problems getting submissions for 
the Pilot Projects column. Gerry 
Yarrish, a senior editor at MAN, 
reached out to his contacts at the 
Delaware R/C Club asking for 
submissions for the Pilot Projects 
column. Here is your chance to 
get your photo in a national 
magazine. Have someone take a 
high res photo of you with your latest build, and send to MAN@airage.com along with 
your name, city and state, the model and details like radio gear and power system. 

Above is a photo to give you an idea what the magazine is looking for. 

The meeting started at 7:00 PM

Fall Clean Up
v This was a success, we thank all who came and helped

New Email system
v A new email distribution system is in place.  
v Please response to the invited to get yourself in.

FAA & AMA legislation
v A discussion was opened to discuss the future of our hobby with respect to

the FAA and their recent actions that effect it.  Tom DiCuirci started the 
discuss to briefly share what action have been taking place

v Mike Denest was a valuable resource during the conversation providing his
insight and some potential actions the club could take to bring light to out 
representatives and share our mission as a club practicing responsible model 
aviation.  The conversation was joined by many other inputs.  The 400 foot 
rule was discussed.  It was pretty disturbing to hear that it was imposed.  At 
the end of the day, its still pretty high.

v There will be further discussions about this in the future and everyone is 
encouraged to become involved and educated to help the hobby.  

Elections
v Ron Becker stepped up to nominate himself as a new treasurer.  Members 

present voted to put him in office and the motion was passed.
v Greg Shock was nominated to keep his office as Vice President, the club 
and moved the motion to vote and Greg remains our VP.

Flea Market
v The Flea Market tables completely sold out and we even had overflow into 

the hall way of the seniors center.
v We have received multiple comments on how nice it was.
v Special Thanks to Greg Shock for helping Tom DiCuirci with the event.
v Thanks to Paul Burke for being the auctioneer

Freeze Fly 1 Jan, 2020
v Mark your calendars
v Can you believe this is right around the corner?
v As always, there will be food, but it is asked that members bring a covered 

dish.
v Bring your aircraft you want to show off.

Upcoming events
v Masse Airfield, December 1
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FLEA MARKET & SWAP MEET - Pics Tom DiCuirci



WRAPPING THE PAVILLION - Submitted by Rick Scott



Your Event Here
date xx/xx/xxxx

location

We want to help you promote your club’s next RC event. 
Send your flyer to roger@mcclurgstudios.com and we’ll 
put it in our newsletter. Free. 

roger@mcclurgstudios.com
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